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ROTARY THIS WEEK! 

This Week’s Program   
September 19, 2022 

 

This week’s program is the club’s monthly social at 
Palm Springs Mini Golf. Brain Kney, owner of 
Palm Springs, has graciously donated free play for 
our Rotary club members and their guests on 
Thursday, September 22, starting at 5 p.m. That’s 
right—no charge! 

Also, Kookie's Q and Creamery will be open under 
the pavilion for food (burgers, BBQ, etc.), ice 
cream, and non-alcoholic beverages. Food and 
beverages, paid for by members, can be ordered off 
the menu. 

 

        
Thursday | September 22 | 5 p.m. 

Palm Springs Mini Golf 
Rt. 49 & Maynard Dr. | Marcy, NY  

Paid internships are being offered to area college 
students by the Rotary Club of Utica. 
Applications are being accepted now for the 
spring and fall academic semesters of 2022-23. 

Full-time college students vying for Rotaract 
Internships should be adaptable to working in a 
virtual or hybrid environment, as required by the 
current business and public health environment. 
Through paid internships with local businesses, 
students will be able to apply their academic 
knowledge in a professional setting and gain 
skills that will be invaluable to their future 
careers. This prestigious scholarship will be a life-
altering experience for qualified students 
committed to academic excellence and service. 

In addition, area businesses will be able to 
evaluate students for possible future 
employment, thereby creating the opportunity to 
keep some of our best and brightest minds in the 
Mohawk Valley.  

Applications must be submitted electronically, 
and are available by visiting the Rotary Club of 
Utica website at uticarotary.org and clicking on 
the button for Rotaract. For more information, 
email internship@uticarotaryclub.org.  

The deadline for applying for 2022 spring 
and fall term internships is November 1, 
2022. 

College students encouraged 
to apply for internships  

 

Save The Date 
Pride of Workmanship Awards Luncheon 

Thursday, October 20, 2022 
Fort Schuyler Club 

(details to follow) 

Plan to attend to meet and greet the amazing 
Pride of Workmanship Award recipients! 

Rotary meeting will start promptly at noon;  
please arrive by 11:45 a.m. 

 

TAKE ACTION:  www.uticarotary.org 

 

Deadline for next newsletter (9/26) is Sunday, September 25, at noon; 
submit to news@uticarotaryclub.org  

Utica Zoo Cleanup Service Project 
Saturday, October 1, 11 a.m.-2 p.m. 

Contact P Tina Pavlot to help! 

https://uticarotary.org/
mailto:internship@uticarotaryclub.org
https://uticarotary.org/
mailto:news@uticarotaryclub.org
mailto:cpavlot@mtb.com
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Deadline for next newsletter (9/26) is Sunday, September 27, 
at noon; submit to news@uticarotaryclub.org  

At the September 1 program meeting, PP and 
PDG Dana Jerrard presented PP and PDG Don 
Reese with the Paul Harris Fellow Plus Five 
award. The Paul Harris Fellow recognition 
acknowledges individuals who contribute, or who 
have contributions made in their name, of $1,000 
to The Rotary Foundation. It was established in 
1957 to encourage and show appreciation for 
substantial contributions to the Foundation.  

 

The Rotary Leadership Institute (RLI) is 
holding its District 7150 2022 in–person 
session on Saturday, September 24, at 
VVS High School.  

RLI Part I is for first-time attendees, and Parts II 
and III are for those who have previously 
attended the preliminary session(s). The 
Graduate course is for those who have completed 
all three Parts courses. The Graduate course may 
be attended as often as desired since the graduate 
topics are new each year. 

Rotarians are encouraged to take advantage of 
this opportunity to increase skills that will benefit 
all in their volunteer service and lives. RLI 
provides excellent Rotary information that will 
benefit any Rotarian—brand-new members and 
seasoned Rotarians! 

To register for RLI, go to www.rlinea.org. 

 

9/21 Board Mtg. | Wednesday | 12 p.m. & 
Zoom | Greater Utica Chamber of 
Commerce  

9/22 Social | Palm Springs Miniature Golf         
5 p.m. 

9/24 Rotary Leadership Institute 
10/1 Service Project | Utica Zoo                           
 11 a.m.-2 p.m. 
 
 
 

Calendar of Events 

Don Reese recognized as 
Paul Harris Fellow  

 

Learn more about Rotary at 
Rotary Leadership Institute 

 

Date: 
Saturday | September 24, 2022 

 
Time: 7:30 a.m.-3:30 p.m. 

7:30 Registration | 8:00 Breakfast  
8:30 a.m. Sessions Start 

 
Place: 

VVS High School | 5275 NY-31 
Verona. NY  13478 

 
Fee: 

Part I, II, III, & Graduate |$75 
(Rotary Club of Utica covers fee for members) 

Rotaractors | $50 
 

Contact: 
Jenny Doane 

jennyames47@gmail.com 
 

 

      
    

At recent past program meetings, two new 
members were welcomed to the club. On 
September 1, PP Stephen Turnbull introduced 
Vincent Cannarelli. Vincent lives in South Utica 
with his two cats, Todd and Margot (the 
neighbors from Christmas Vacation). He has a 
master's degree from SUNY Poly and is the Sales 
and Onboarding Manager at Mohawk Valley 
Wellness as well as a group fitness coach, 
personal trainer, certified yoga teacher in both 
Vinyasa and Yin Yoga. He also teaches a weekly 
Yin Yoga class at In Bloom Yoga Studio. His 
hobbies include mountain biking, yoga, exercise, 
long walks, breath therapy, TV/movies, cooking, 
stand up paddle boarding, comedy, podcasts, and 
all styles of music. Vincent’s burning desire is “to 
not need a job to support my life, but to choose to 
work willingly when and how I want to where the 
money is just a nice cherry on top.” 

On September 15, P Tina Pavlot introduced 
Stacey Kattato. Stacey is an Account Executive 
with WUTR TV, focusing on helping both small 
and large businesses create the perfect TV 
commercial to connect with their ideal client. She 
currently lives in Cold Brook with her husband 
Fran. They have three sons, Dino, Nicholas and 
James, two rescue doodles, Charlie Brown and 
Lucy, and they just celebrated their 30th wedding 
anniversary. Stacey has worked all over New York 
State in various sales leadership and marketing 
roles. When she’s not working on perfecting the 
at home Doodle haircut, you can find her at her 
happy place—the yoga mat. 

Welcome, Vincent & Stacey! 

Two new members welcomed 
to Rotary Club of Utica 

mailto:news@uticarotaryclub.org
https://rlinea.org/
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